

# Accessioning System Consolidation Project

## Status Update – November 2, 2013

The project team received eight responses from the RFI and we are scheduled to discuss them on November 22. This meeting was originally scheduled for October 3, but had to be postponed due to the shutdown. As part of this meeting, we will be putting together our recommended path forward which will be presented to the oversight committee for consideration and approval. We are hopeful that we will be able to meet with the oversight committee by mid-December.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Jim Racheff or Jerry Burge.